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From: registrar
Sent: June 7, 2017 2:44 PM
To: Zulma DeBonis
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -  EB-2017-0049

 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]  
Sent: June 5, 2017 9:44 AM 
To: registrar 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2017-06-05 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2017-0049 
 
-- Name -- 
Tony Zuccaro 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
-- Comments -- 
There should be a freeze on any increases from Hydro 1 until they can prove to the public (as we 
really on them) that they are not wasting any money. 
This includes massive salaries to employees as well as any inefficiencies. 
Before they go to the public for more money this needs to be addressed. 
 
-- Attachment -- 
 
 
 




